BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy

Sandown Drive Tel: 426968

Bourne

15th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 5 VISIT TO STIBBINGTON, PETERBOROUGH 26th APRIL 2022

As part of our Water Cycle studies, we have arranged for Year 5 to visit the Stibbington Education Centre, Peterborough on Tuesday 26th April. Pupils will find out about the role of rivers in the water cycle; identify the features of river channels and use models to investigate river processes including erosion, transportation and deposition. They will also have the chance to carry out fieldwork investigations at a small stream.

We will need to leave school at 8.45 a.m. and your child should therefore be at school for 8.30 a.m. on the day please. We expect to arrive back by the end of the school day.

Children will be required to wear suitable trousers (tracksuit bottoms would be ideal). Please bring wellington boots to school in a named plastic carrier bag. The children will also need a waterproof coat with a hood in case the weather is wet. If it is a cold day they will need thick socks, a hat and gloves. However, if it is a sunny day please ensure your child has a sun hat and has applied sun cream. All children will require a packed lunch for this day.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £21.00 per child towards the cost of the visit. Please be aware that as a school we cannot go ahead if we run the risk of making a loss and this visit will not therefore go ahead without sufficient support. Payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay by Monday 11th April.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

J Waterhouse

Mr J Waterhouse Class Teacher